
 

 

I want to take this opportunity to thank you for the trust and confidence you've shown me over the years. 

Your patronage has meant the world to me. Unfortunately, as many of you know, my wife has fought through 

three bouts of cancer since 2017. So, after nearly 23 years of providing family dentistry in Longview, I have 

decided that it's time to lessen my workload. Although this was not an easy decision, I know it's the best for 

our family, and I have found an excellent dentist I'd like you to meet! 

After meeting with several candidates, I have found a dentist I know you will love and appreciate. (Not to 

mention, he has a great name, Dr. Brad Strong). He has exceptional qualifications and is skilled in all phases of 

dentistry. He is an all-around great guy, and I am confident that Dr. Strong will continue to provide you and 

your family with the best dental care possible.  

Brandy (my office manager) and I will be available to you for any dental needs or to answer any questions you 

have until the transition is complete, on or around August 3rd. The office phone number (360-423-7020) will 

remain the same. 

Thank you again for your loyalty and confidence. I feel fortunate to have cultivated so many wonderful 

relationships with my patients, and I will miss you all very much. But I am confident you will love and 

appreciate Dr. Strong and his team just the same! 

Sincerely, 
"Dr. Brad" 
Brad Halleck, DDS 
 

 
 

Dear Patients, 

I think all of you will agree with me when I say, Dr. Brad (Halleck) is a tough act to follow.  In more ways than 

one.  You have been lucky to have him as your dentist over the years.  As he adjusts his priorities in life, I am 

excited and humbled to step into his place as your dentist. While I know I could never replace him, I can do my 

best to maintain the excellent standard of care he has provided for you.  I obtained my dental degree from the 

Ohio State University (GO BUCKS!).  Over the last 16 years, I have acquired a vast amount of dental experience 

that I will use to make your dental experience a great one.  I have a wife and 4 children (and a dog named 

Pepper).  They keep me on my toes and keep my life busy.  I look forward to meeting each, and every, one of 

you over the next years.  Thank you for your trust. 

Brad N Strong DDS 
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